
Candidate Statement from Mike Dubinsky
Position – Vice President, LNA Board
Term – June 2020- May 2021
Qualification Statement 

I am seeking the position of Vice President because I believe I can continue to make valuable contributions to the 
programs and projects which the LNA sponsors & coordinates for the residents of the Laurelhurst Neighborhood.
I have served as Treasurer for the LNA since June 2016. The treasurer’s responsibilities require that one become 
familiar with the entire range of programs and projects that the LNA engages in because every program either 
takes in revenue, incurs expenses, or both. The treasurer learns about the full range of practices and procedures 
that underpin each program or project as well as getting to know the volunteers who make the program run and 
the projects happen. 
I was a force in updating the standing committee definitions and have played a participatory role with each of the 
four committees; Arches, Public Safety, Land Use & Historic Identity.
The tasks assigned the Vice President are not very detailed but I see an opportunity to possibly establish more 
specific expectations. More importantly with the background I have gained I feel I am well qualified to stand in for 
the President should the need arise.


